
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Circular Letter 05/2020 

 
29 June 2020 

 
 
 
 
Subject:  15th IALA Symposium 2024  
 
 
To:  National members  
 
 
 
Dear National member,  
 
At the 71st session of the Council it was agreed to invite interested National members to host the 2024 IALA 
Symposium. 
 
Offers to host the 15th Symposium should be submitted by the Head of the Marine Aids to Navigation authority of 
the country concerned to the Secretary-General (secgen@iala-aism.org) no later the 15th November 2020.  The offer 
should indicate the commitment of the Host Organization to meet their obligations as set out in the Guideline on 
the Preparation of a Conference or Symposium – Host Organization. The Guideline can be found on the web site:  
https://www.iala-aism.org/product/guideline-for-preparation-of-conference-or-symposium/ 
 
The decision to accept an offer rests with the Council and will be taken at its meeting in December 2020.  If more 
than one offer to host a Symposium is received, the Council will select the Host. 
 
I look much forward to hearing from you, meantime, stay safe and keep well.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Francis Zachariae 
Secretary-General 
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